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 Facts & Figures 
 

October Attendance Ave  ....................................... 60 

Year-to-Date Attendance Ave  .............................. 79 
     

October Offering Ave  ................................ $2948.25 

Year-to-Date Offering Ave  ........................ $2745.97 

2- Dean Bennett (104) 

6- Eileen Curry 

11- Mike Forster 

15- Jason Hendershot 

15- Brigit Smith 

16- Wyatt Sentel 

21- Florence Durbin 

22- Jason Brown 

22- Alva McQueen 

27 - Ryker McDaniel 

30- Tessa Wiles 

     We had the opportunity to 

rejoice with the angels as 

Hudson Peadro proclaimed 

Jesus as his Savior and was 

baptized on the first Sunday of 

November.  Hudson is the son 

of Daric and Carrie Peadro. 

Winter Coat Drive 
     Windsor Schools have 

asked area churches to help 

prepare our children for the 

coming winter by donating 

new and/or gently used 

coats, hats, and gloves.  All sizes are needed.  

There will be a collection box in Fellowship 

Hall to receive your gift through the month of 

November. 

Thanksgiving Food Baskets 
Covid-19 has placed many of our neighbors 

in a financial bind.  Windsor Christian has been 

asked to donate pies to complete Thanksgiving 

food baskets sponsored by the Methodist church.  

If you are willing, send a text to Debbie Beals at 

217.254.2971. 

WCC will be preparing Christmas Food 

baskets to be delivered the week of December 

20th.  

    Since we restored in-

person worship, people 

have been asking that we 

bring back the fellowship 

time we had following 

morning worship.  The 

Board has agreed to bring 

back our Coffee Break 

Fellowship on a trial basis if health protocols are 

observed.  Coffee, milk, and all snacks will be 

served.  We ask that you use hand sanitizer as 

you enter, only four sit at a table and that face 

masks be worn when you are not eating.  We 

may not like the restrictions, but they are 

necessary for the time being. 

Covid-19 Strikes Again 
Obstacles beyond out of our 

control are forcing us to postpone 

our Christmas ShoeBox project for 

the time being.  Transporting the boxes has 

become an issue and the school we partner with 

is unable to receive and disperse our gifts at this 

time.  We may make this a Valentine or Easter 

project. 



 

Prayer Needs 
Only the individual or family members may add 

someone to our list.  A name remains only four weeks, 
but may be reposted with a call to the office. 

  

Family members of Liz Spivey: Rebekah Breshears

-Rheanna Scanlan- Coleton- Serentie- Abigail, 

Nancy Fontaine’s brother & sister-in-law- Don & 

Sherry Gorball, Gene Fahey,  Tom Forster (Mike’s 

brother), Penny McQueen Riley, Debbie Meadows, 

Don Hoffman, Joyce Courtois (Lucy Curry’s sister), 

Donna Reed (friend of Cindy McQueen), Norma 

Dolan, Rebecca Dove (friend of Ashley Rincker), 

Melissa Lemay,  Noel Helton, Hannah Lemay, Ruth 

Lane, Jim Johnson’s great-great granddaughter, 

April Hartman, Joel VanVoorhis, Leroy Burgess, 

Victoria Splittorff, Bill Walker, Tom Russell, 

Tateyana Russell, Darlene Splittorff, Pam Lynch, 

Madisyn Frank 
 

Dealing with Cancer  Lois Walker, Ronda 

Heath, Kyla Doedtman, Kimberlie Elkins (Lesa 

McDaniel’s mother),  Judy Smith,  Eric Frahm, 

Crystal Black, Derek Cruit, Jamie Kirkham, 

Rodney Maxwell. 
 

In The Service:  Travis Fox, Cpt. Josh Sinkler, 

Blake Wallace, Sgt. Caleb VanVoorhis 

How To Contact Us 
 

Church  .......................................... 217.459.2834 

Parsonage ...................................... 217.459.2490     

Check us out on Facebook 

Debbie ... secretary@windsorchristianchurch.org  

Pat ................... pat@windsorchristianchurch.org 

 

 Thanks to JR Curry for cleaning 

the canopy by knocking down all the 

spider webs which accumulate 

around the lights. 

 Hunter Rhodes has been a big help by 

replacing the batteries in the “chirping” smoke 

detectors.  He was also brave enough (or 

foolish) to change the lights in the steeple.  

No, there is not trap door to the steeple from 

the attic. 

 We appreciate Nancy & Joe Fontaine and 

Bob & Linda Bennett for hosting our funeral 

dinners for the past several years.  They have 

announced they are stepping down from that 

position. 

 Faye Bennett, Debbie Blackburn, and Kim 

McQueen are hosting Sunday’s Coffee Break 

Fellowship.  If you are willing to help, be sure 

to let them know. 

Notes From the Board 
With approval from the congregation, there 

will not be an election of officers this year.  It was 

decided to retain the current Elders, Deacons, & 

Trustees until the 2021 Congregational Meeting. 

WCC has received funds from our insurance 

claim of wind damage to the roof and water stains 

on the worship center ceiling.  The funds have 

been invested in a 6-month CD which will mature 

just in time for the roof to be replaced come early 

spring. 

 
Elders:  Tim Bennett, Dave Curry, JR Curry, Jeff 

Maxey and Chad Smith. 

Deacons:  Larry Beals, Mark Curry, Ken Drollinger, 

Joe Johnson, Daric Peadro, and Greg Smith. 

Trustees:  Greg Bennett, Tim Bennett, and Mark 

Curry. 

Our annual Hal-

loween gift of 

family fun to the 

community was a 

little different this year. We took the simple 

approach of blocking off Broadway in front of 

our building with folks handing out candy 

from the trunks of their cars.  We had a great 

number of kids come share and share the time 

with us.  Thanks to all our “trunkers”!   

Loving Our Community Like Jesus 


